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1) NOTES FROM THE AUDIO-VISUAL DEPARTMENT

Michael Wyness, who usually works at Langara, will be
working in the K.E.C. Audio-Visual office for the next
two weeks in place of Greg Green, who is on holiday.

A blue "Telex" tape recorder is missing from the A/V
Department. An orange sticker with No. 015673 is
attached. Please be on the look-out for this equipment
and, if found, return to Jack Colman in A/V.

J.C.

2) POSITION OPENINGS

Northern Lights College invites applications for several
positions at Centres in Chetwynd, Dawson Creek, Fort Nelson
and Fort St. John. For details, see posting on bulletin board.

DIRECTOR OF VOCATIONAL PROGRAMS AT FRASER VALLEY COLLEGE:

A letter from FVC Principal, Larry Blake, and the accompany-
ing job posting are on the bulletin board near the letter
boxes. Closing date for applications is August 25th.
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